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Safeguarding at Queen Eleanor’s C of E Junior School is given top priority.  All adults in our 
school have a responsibility for Safeguarding. 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead is                           Mrs Jo Davies (Head Teacher)  
 
The Designated Safeguarding Deputies are   Mr Gary Papworth (Assistant Head Teacher) 

Mrs Rocio Barnes (Home School Link Worker) 

       Mrs Naomi Strickland (SENCO)  
Miss Lauren Walton (Class Teacher and SLT) 

Mrs Adele Robson (Office Manager) 

These staff have both completed Intermediate Level Safeguarding Training or higher, led by 
the LSCB (Local Safeguarding Children Board).  They complete further training every year. 

All staff (teachers, teaching assistants, midday assistants, admin staff and the site manager) 
have completed Basic Awareness of Safeguarding Training. The most recent whole staff 
training took place in September 2022. Those staff who were not able to attend this training 
or have joined the school since this date have completed similar training programmes. 

The named Link Local Committee member is  Mrs Alexa Robertson 

All staff recruitment panels include at least one person who has completed appropriate 
'Safer Recruitment in Education' training. 

All adults (staff and visitors) in school are required to wear a Queen Eleanor’s C of E Junior 
School visitor’s badge which contains key safeguarding information, and must sign in at the 
school office, where there is access to a safeguarding notice. 
All staff, governors, students and volunteers undertake a DBS check and staff DBS details are 
kept in a Single Central Record in school. 
The Safeguarding Policy (and related policies) form a central part of the Staff Induction 
process, and all of these policies are reviewed annually.  
 
We believe that it is important to make children and young people aware of behaviour 
towards them that is not acceptable and our broad and balanced curriculum supports 
children in recognising when their personal safety is being compromised.  
The school also signposts access to support for pupils, by displaying Childline posters and 
contact telephone number. 

We are committed to multi-agency working, in order to ensure the best possible outcomes 
for all of the pupils at Queen Eleanor’s.  
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